Dear Deputy,

It is now the month of May 2018, a time of renewal, growth and vibrancy here
around the Great Western Lakes, It is the season of the Mayfly.

A fly that attracts thousands of anglers from home and abroad to our local
communities to fish for our world famous brown trout.

This allure has been sustained by generations of énglers. Wild Brown Trout are
the attraction.

Without this native indigenous species those people would not come and there
would be no Mayfly season or the banter and crack that is part of the Mayfly
season.

This is why Minister Sean Kyne's Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-law 2018 is
so important in that it aims to protect the native brown trout and all it entails
around the Great Western Lakes even down to children picking mayflies and
making a few euro.

We seek your support for this Bye-Law as a means to protecting a National
Treasure that is the envy of many.

If this is lost through the indifference of politicians it will never be reclaimed.

Yours sincerely,







Inland Fisheries Division
Department of Communications
Climate Action and Environment
Elm House

Earlsvale Road

Cavan Town

H1Z A8H7

21/5/2018

A Chara,

I am delighted and fully support the Designated Salmonid Waters Bye -Law 2018
as proposed by Minister Sean Kyne T.D.

Legislation is needed to protect the Great Western Lakes as Wild Brown
Fisheries and also to protect the Wild Atlantic Salmon, an endangered species.

The bag limit for pike should be unrestricted as these are world famous brown
trout fisheries and pike are detrimental to their wellbeing.

Unless these waters are properly protected from pike they will disappear in our
lifetime as renowned brown trout fisheries.

Mise le meas,
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Dear Deputy,

We are writing to you requesting your support for Minister Sean Kyne's
Designated Salmonid Waters Bye - Law 2018.

This piece of legislation is paramount in the protection of the Great Western
Lakes as Wild Brown Fisheries and also the protection of the Wild Atlantic
Salmon, an endangered species.

Without proper protection both of these species will disappear in a short space
of time.

Pike are the apex predator of both species and without adequate and proper
control will decimate both populations.

It's for these reasons we seek your support for this bye- law.

Yours sincerely




Inland Fisheries Division
Department of Communications
Climate Action and Environment
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H12 ABH7
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[ am writing in support of the Designated Salmonid Waters Bye -Law 2018 as
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Lakes as Wild Brown Fisheries and also the protection of the Wild Atlantic

Salmon, an endangered species.

Without proper protection both of these species will disappear in a short space
of time.

Pike are the apex predator of both species and without adequate and proper
control will decimate both populations.

It's for these reasons | support for this bye- law.
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